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Hello,
1 am a concerned citizen of Thornhill Woods and { am emailing you, because | cannot attend the meeting pertaining to
the land development in Thornhill Woods, on Wednesday, April 4, 2018.

As alocal resident of this area for over 10 years, | have concerns about this development. As a mother of 3 small
children, it currently takes over 30 minutes to drop off and pick up my children from preschool, which is literally only 1
intersection away. The area is extremely congested with traffic currently and will obviously get worse, if the Jafari
project is approved.

Also, Thornhill Woods is a development full of families. It's a residential area and really should not be bogged down by
unsightly condos in the middle of our neighbourhood.

| truly hope that council will represent the interests of the local residents of Thornhill Woods.

Thank you,
Debbie Kiraleos




